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HACC’s Lebanon Campus offers one-stop enrollment event for fall classes 

 
LEBANON– Busy students planning to enroll for fall classes at HACC can come to a 

one-stop enrollment event from 1 p.m.-6:30 p.m. Wednesday, July 15, on the Lebanon Campus 

of HACC, Central Pennsylvania’s Community College, 735 Cumberland St. 

During this special stop-in event, students can apply, complete placement testing, speak 

with an adviser, enroll in classes and find out about financial aid and payment options – all in 

one visit. 

Completion time for the placement test is approximately two hours; the last placement 

testing takes place at 5 p.m. Photo identification is required. Fall classes start Aug. 24. 

"At HACC, we understand that people have busy lives. They want to get training for a 

new career or finish a course of study they began elsewhere. However, it can be challenging to 

get started,” said Kay Litman, coordinator of enrollment services at the Lebanon Campus. “This 

event offers the opportunity to do it all at one time – get information about HACC's programs, 

apply, complete testing, speak with advisors, enroll in classes, learn about financial aid options. 



Busy people are looking for convenience. At the Lebanon Campus of HACC, we hear you and 

we are here to help.” 

For more information about the event, or to enroll, call HACC’s Lebanon Campus at 270-

4222. 
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